
 

 

 

 

Autumn 1: Pupil Wellbeing - How can we make our school a happier place? 

Feedback from whole school assembly. (26.9.22) 

• More reading time.  

• More dressing up days.  

• Bright colours ‘non-school uniform days.’ 

• More than one football day per year group. 

• More playground equipment.  
 

School Council Meeting. (28.9.22) 

• Behaviour monitors.  

• Tidy monitors. 

• Swimming for all years.  

• Therapy for all children. 

• Making sure the play equipment is ready for use. 

• Secret student at the end of the day.  Teacher to reveal and child is given a reward. 

• Staff at lunchtime engage with children’s games.  
 

 

South Hill Primary School 

School Council Meeting  

 



Feedback from whole school via the School Council Box 

• More baking in school. 

• A brighter cooking environment. 

• More bins on the daily mile.  

 

Ideas Chosen by the school council  

• A new DT room to support baking at South Hill School. 

• More bins on the daily mile. 

• A focus on keeping our school a tidier place to learn in.  

 

Actions taken  

• A new DT room will be implemented and will be paid for by the PTA.  

• Extra bins will be purchased by the caretaker and placed in various locations around the school which will include 

the daily mile.  

• A launch of the “Golden Dustbin” to support keeping our school a tidier place.  

• Behaviour monitors to be introduced around the school at lunchtimes.   

  



 

The new bins have been 
purchased for the daily mile.  

The PTA are currently purchasing a new kitchen 
for our School.  Mrs Tomsa (D&T Lead) has 
already purchased some new cooking utilities.  

South Council Evidence 
from pupil voice Autumn 1.  

In Friday’s celebration assembly the 
children are informed which key 
stage has won the golden dustpan for 
the tidiest cloakroom.  

Our wonderful behaviour leads will 
be monitoring the KS1 corridors 
during break time and lunchtime.  


